
Open Call – Phoenix Challenge Review Project team 

 

The Programme Service Department wish to create and form a Phoenix Challenge Review 

Project team. 

 

The focus of this Project team will be the total review of the Phoenix Challenge, its aims, 

focus, logistics etc. This work will be undertaken over a period of potentially 36 months with 

supdating and tweaks undertaken over a number of Challenge events arriving at the final 

format of the Challenge. These changes and new formats will remain for a number of years 

before a future review.  

 

All aspects of the programme and events are under review and Scouting evolves and 

changes to react to new situations, dialogue with young people and social considerations. 

 

Team of reference for the Phoenix Challenge Review Project Team can be found here. 

 

Response form can be found at this link. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_bDp4kmVmEWIMGXcrKR75e0e7h

g3hM9HgrWAhjloyJRUOFo1QjJVUlc3QkFKUDJMSkE0TjhNVlg4VS4u 

 


